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A SECTION OF PAUL ROAD TO CLOSE DUE TO ROCHESTER

AIRSHOW
Road Closed 9 a.m. —4 p.m. on August 3 and August 4

ROCHESTER, NY — Monroe County Department of Transportation today announced a section
of Paul Road between Scottsville Road and Behan Road in the Town of Chili will close from
approximately 9 a.m. to approximately 4 p.m. on Saturday, August 3 and Sunday, August 4 for
the Rochester Airshow.

Motorists are advised to seek alternate routes.

The WM/ecopark located off Paul Road at 10 Avion Drive, will also be closed on Saturday,
August 3.
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